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Notice of Intent to Award Contract for Conservation Resource 
Center Tenant Improvement Public Improvement Project 
 
September 22, 2020 
 
Clackamas SWCD has determined that Cedar Mill Construction Company, LLC, submitted the lowest 
responsive, responsible bid for the “Conservation Resource Center Tenant Improvement Project.” 
 
On or after September 29, 2020, Clackamas SWCD intends to award the contract in the amount of 
$111,000 to Cedar Mill Construction Company, LLC contingent upon approval of a lease with USDA, with 
work tentatively expected to begin in October 2020. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

The Clackamas Soil and Water Conservation District prohibits discrimination against its customers, employees, and applicants for 
employment on the basis of race, color, national origin, age, disability, sex, gender identity, religion, reprisal, and where applicable, political 
beliefs, marital status, familial or parental status, sexual orientation, or all or part of an individual's income is derived from any public assistance 
program, or protected genetic information in employment or in any program or activity conducted or funded by the District. The District is an 
equal opportunity employer. 


